
Honorable Scott S. Harris February 24, 2022 
Clerk 
Supreme Court of the United States 
Washington, D.C. 20543 

Re: Joseph J. Snyder v. Denis R. McDonough, Secretary of Veterans 
Affairs, S. Ct. No. 21-6344 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

The petition for a writ of certiorari in the above-captioned case was filed on 
November 17, 2021, and placed on the docket on November 19, 2021.  The 
government filed its response on February 18, 2022. 

Pursuant to Rule 15(5), Petitioner expressly waives the remainder of the 14-day 
waiting period and requests that the Clerk immediately distribute the petition and 
brief in opposition to the Court for its consideration.  

Sincerely, 

Jennifer A. Zajac 
Associate General Counsel 

cc: See Attached Service List 




